
 
 
 
 

TREE COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Tree Commission Meeting of August 9, 
2023, at 5:00 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  The next meeting is 
scheduled for November 8, 2023. 
 
Dated this 9th day of August 2023. 
 
 
 
DEBRA FISHER 
SECRETARY 
 

 


